
Issue 24 – 8th August , 2024 PHONE:02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

Dear Parents/Carers/Friends, 

 

 

Since the commencement of the 2024 school year, a group of orange pod students 
have been two stepping their way through a variety of different dance routines. Tonight, 
all their hard work, patience and dedication will be realised when they are presented to 
the Belvoir Community as the 2024 Debutants. 
 
Our entire school community would also like to thank the following staff for their encour-
agement and hard work supporting the 2024 Debutants 
Jessie Bell 
Erica Thurrowgood 
Sara Verity 
Bron Lehmann 
Pam Kiffen 
Sue Harper 
Leah Sisley 
Grace Churches 
Kellie Perry 
 
 
REMINDERS 
We have assembly next Friday at 2:10 everyone is welcome.  
To assist us with attendance records please contact the office when your child is away. 
 
Pennie Moffat 
Principal – Belvoir SDS 
A: 54 Gayview Drive, West Wodonga VIC 3690 
P: (02) 6059 8987 | M 0477109281 
E: pennie.moffat@education.vic.gov.au 

 

2024 DATES TO  
REMEMBER 

 
Book Week Parade 

Wednesday 21st August 
 

Finance Meeting 
Friday 6th September 

 
School Council Meeting 

Wednesday 11th September 
 
 

BUS PHONE NUMBERS 
 

BUS 1: 0460 935 609 
 

BUS 2: 0460 875 492 
 

BUS 3: 0460 896 490 
 

BUS 4: 0460 869 012 
 

Belvoir Bus: 0431 756 813 

Wednesday 21st August 

mailto:pennie.moffat@education.vic.gov.au


ROOM 13 NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Room 13 has had a busy start to Term 3. We have started to learn about 

the features and structures of narratives in literacy. The class has also been 

investigating the difference between fiction and non-fiction texts and read-

ing a variety of both genres. In maths we have been learning about 2D and 

3D shapes. We created our own shape maze in the courtyard and have 

been finding shapes around the school.  

Josh, Prajna, Lynsey, Chris  

We have also enjoyed our class outings to Billson’s and the Wodonga Library. 

At Billson’s the students were taken on a tour of the cordial factory and were 

able to create their own flavour creations through mixing a variety of flavours.  





 
 

BOOK WEEK PARADE 

WEDNESDAY 21ST AUGUST 

All  family's welcome  

TIME: 9.30am 



ROOM 4 NEWS 
 





The students in Room 11 have been loving the messy sensory play 

within the classroom. The term topic Is “Our River the Murray”. As we 

have been reading the weekly books, we have been doing different 

sensory activities to go with that. Luke was mapping a track from one 

item to another like the person did in the dreamtime story “How the 

Murray River was made”. Sophie and Rory were foraging for items in 

the oatmeal and shaving foam like in the dreamtime story.  Harrison 

had so much fun using a range of dry ingredients including flour and 

salt to draw tracks of animals. The students have been loving learning 

about the Murray River and how it was created. In performing arts, we 

have been doing role playing a shop and dressing up as different 

characters.  

Chloe, Laura C, Shirl, Robyn 

Room 11 News 






